
NO TOBACCO, PLEASE 
 

In compliance with state law, the use of all tobacco products on 
any and all school district property is prohibited.  This includes 
such areas as football and baseball fields and bleachers, parking 
lots, and walkways which are owned by the district.  Further, it 
applies to all people, not just students. 
 
As you have in the past, we ask that you continue to show a 
high level of understanding and cooperation as may pertain to 
the requirements of this law.  The example set by adults is one 
that will be modeled by students. 
 
As per Board Policy #7434, the “use of tobacco” means to chew 
or maintain any substance containing tobacco, including 
smokeless tobacco, in the mouth to derive the effects of 
tobacco, as well as all uses of tobacco, including cigars, 
cigarettes, pipe tobacco, chewing tobacco, snuff, any other 
matter or substances that contain tobacco, in addition to papers 
used to roll cigarettes and/or the smoking of electronic, "vapor," 
or other substitute forms of cigarettes, clove cigarettes and any 
other lighted smoking devices for burning tobacco or any other 
substance, as well as substitute forms of chewing tobacco. 

 


